
 

 

Ichikoh Industries, Ltd. 

 

 

 

Notification of Abolishment of Empty Formalities 

 

October 6, 2020 

 

 

Dear Customers, 

 

We would like to notify that the Company will abolish sending greeting cards to all customers such 

as New Year’s Card and summer greeting card, etc. from the perspective of ritual simplification and 

cost reduction these days.  

The Company also declines the gifts such as summer gift (Ochugen) and year-end gift (Oseibo) from 

all customers.  

 

From now on, the Company will make our business more efficient and work harder. 

The company would appreciate your understanding and cooperation, and would also like to offer a 

prayer for the continuing growth and prosperity of you.  

 

Sincerely, 

Ichikoh Industries, Ltd. 


